
As we reach the end of another half term, we can’t believe how quickly these last few weeks have flown!  A 

huge well done to all the children for how hard they have worked this half term; as we prepare for the final half 

term of the year, we know they will continue to do so as we work towards the summer and our transition into 

our new classes. 

After half term, we will share with you our teaching structure for next year.  The children will also have the     

opportunity to spend 3 days with their new class teacher, in their new classes at the beginning of July.  This 

year, instead of our traditional Meet the Teacher meetings, we will be changing the way that these are            

organised.  In transition week, we will share with you via PING the parental information with all the things you 

need to know for next year, as we usually do, but we will not be holding the meetings in the same format.       

Instead, at the beginning of the Autumn term, we will be holding a ‘Meet the Teacher’ session where we will 

invite an adult into school to spend a session in school with their child and their new teacher to work together 

on an activity linked to the new class value.  As we want to ensure that all children have an adult with them—if 

possible—we are not doing this in the usual transition week, but instead will be doing this at the beginning of 

September to allow enough advanced notice of the dates.   More details about this will be shared after the holi-

days. 

Today has been a very special final day of the half term, as we have come together to celebrate the upcoming 

wedding of Miss Codd and her partner AJ.  We are sure you will join us in wishing them both a lifetime of love 

and happiness together as they begin this exciting next step of their journey.  Miss Codd will be returning as Mrs 

Woods after the half term.  On behalf of the Winwick Team, we hope you all have a lovely half term break. 

Mrs Duckett 
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Friday 24th May 2024 

Prayer for the Week 

God the Father, God the Son, God the Holy Spirit, bless, preserve and keep you; the Lord mercifully grant you 

the riches of his grace, that you may please him both in body and soul, and, living together in faith and love, 

may receive the blessings of eternal life. Amen.  

 

 

Monday 10th June: School reopens for pupils 
w/c Monday 10th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
w/c Monday 10th June: Year 4 Multiplication Check 
Tuesday 11th June: EYFS Smithills Farm Trip 
Wednesday 12th June: Year 6 Leavers’ Service & Workshop at Liverpool Cathedral 
Thursday 13th June: Mad Science Assembly  



 

 



 

 



 

 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children love being 

able to visit the church to attend services and different events throughout the school year and 

it is important that we support them as part of our wider community. 

Each week, we will share information from St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter and we will 

also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our local community that are 

supporting our church.   

Church Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our joint services are held at: 

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU      Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

Messy Church 

Messy Church = you can keep up with updates on the Facebook page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

www.stoswald

Thursday Coffee Mornings - ”Warm and Welcome Chat” (Church Hall) 

 

Everyone is welcome, especially those who are feeling lonely!     

Come along to the church hall and meet other people, have a chat, 

refreshments available for a small charge of £1.  Please help us spread 

the word to let everyone know! 

Next session:  Thursday 11 April then every 2 weeks afterwards  

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/


 

 

We are thrilled that Gustaffson will be playing live at St Oswald's Church on Friday 
7 June 2024, plus special guest Eve Jean. 

 

GUSTAFFSON return to St Oswald’s Church Warrington for a one off night & spe-
cial acoustic gig. Fresh out of the studio after recording their debut album with 
ELBOW’s Craig Potter producing and featuring Emmy-winning composer Bear 
McCreary & Sir Ben Kingsley. 
 

They will be performing brand new tracks from their upcoming album and last 
year's EP ‘THE JACARANDA’. 
 
There will also be music from Warrington singer-songwriter Eve Jean. 

 
“This will be our first gig in Warrington and it should be a really special night at St Oswald’s Church. What an in-
credible venue to play music in. We are delighted they have welcomed us back after filming our latest live video 

‘Flowers’ in the Church November last year. If you’re local come down and say hello.” - Andrew Gower 

 

The tickets will be on sale online and are available now, priced at £15 each (plus 
booking fee).  Doors open at 7pm.  You can find out more about Gustaffson 
at www.gustaffson.co.uk 
 

http://www.gustaffson.co.uk/


Reception: Isabella R 

Year 1:  Spencer BG, Braxten C 

Year 2: Harry M 

Year 3: Jake T 

Year 4: Miruna I 

Year 5: Amelia S 

Year 6 : Nathan D 

Reception: Jake F 

Year 1:  Oliver S 

Year 2: Agnes P 

Year 3: Harper D 

Year 4: Lavinia I 

Year 5: Harry B &Erin Mc 

Year 6 : Tom M 

Reception: Georgina L 

Year 1:  Seb C 

Year 2 : Jensen L 

Year 3: Maisy-Jo H 

Year 4: Harry D 

Year 5: Lucy-Ann P 

Year 6 : Isla R 

Reception: Evie MA 

Year 1:  Evalyn G 

Year 2: Jesse CP 

Year 3: Eshaal K 

Year 4: Jake B 

Year 5: Alicia U 

Year 6 : Logan W 

Reception: Daisy M 

Year 1:  Olivia W 

Year 2: Charlotte D 

Year 3 Serenne W 

Year 4: Georgina D 

Year 5: Amelia S 

Year 6 : Luke P 

Dojos KS1 - Year 2 

 KS2 - Year 3 

Attendance : 

 Year  4 with 98%  

Golden Broom:  

Year 3 

House Points:  

Isaac Newton 

Reading Award:  

Reception 


